
THUE AMBASSADOR 
NEWYORK

Nov. 25,1924.

Dear Mr. Struss:

I hope you will pardon my long delay in 

thanking you for your photographs. I want you to

know that I am deeply appreciative of your kindness 

and thoughtfulness in sending them to me. They are 

the most beautiful pictures of myself I have had in 

years. All my friedds feel about them as I do. I

hope that they are only the first instalment of 

many more ”stills” that you will take of me. It

was a great pleasure to work with you.

You will be glad to know that Lambert is

directing my present picture and that I am very 

happy to be working with him.



It was a great shock to learn of Mr. Ince’s 

death. I hope that it will not affect your plans 

unfavorably.

With very best wishes and grateful appre­

ciation I am

Sincerely yours,

'pi/-'*-'


	‎C:\Users\danniel\Desktop\Karl Struss\PDF\A2000-041_001_004_0008_001.pdf‎
	‎C:\Users\danniel\Desktop\Karl Struss\PDF\A2000-041_001_004_0008_002.pdf‎

